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Westbound lane of Lobdell Road closed for Sanitary Sewer repairs 
Fenton Township, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s Office has closed the westbound lane of Lobdell 

Road between Linden Road and Hogan Road. Westbound traffic has been detoured using Linden 

Road and Silver Lake Road. The closed section of Lobdell Road is operating as a One-Way Road 

traveling east.  This closure is expected to remain through December 20th.  Motorist are advised to 

allow extra time to reach their destination. 

Please contact Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s office at (810) 732-7870 if you have 

questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 


